
 

 
 
 
 

        Friday 17th January 2020 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Year 2 Overnight Adventure 2020 
 
It is time for us to start planning our annual adventure to Perlethorpe for the Year 2 
overnight stay.  Miss Justice and Miss Woodhouse will be leading this valuable educational 
opportunity, where the children will undertake a range of activities during the day and then 
spend one night under canvas.  
 
This year’s camp will be held on Friday 3rd July 2020.  We will leave school at approximately 
9am on Friday and arrive back at school at approximately 10am on Saturday 4th July 2020.  
 
We are doing a camp meeting which will give you an insight into what the camping trip will 
involve and what the children will need. The meeting will be on Tuesday 4th February 2020 at 
5pm.   
 
Due to an increase in the price of the coach and Perlethorpe the cost this year is £41 and this 
includes all travel, activities and meals. 
 
Although the contributions are voluntary, further constraints on budgets means that school 
can no longer afford to run this trip at a loss. Without sufficient contributions the trip is at 
risk of being cancelled.  Therefore we are asking for a non-refundable deposit of £10 to be 
paid by Friday 28th February 2020 and the balance to be paid by 5th June 2020. 
 
If you would like to spread the cost of the visit over a number of weeks we are able to 
accommodate this and a payment card can be obtained from the office. 
 
We look forward to seeing you at the meeting. 
 
Yours sincerely 
Mrs Barbuti and the Year 2 Team 
_________________________________________________________________________ 
Year 2 Camping Adventure  
I would like my child ____________________________in ________________ class  
to take part in the camping trip to Perlethorpe on 3rd/4th July.  I enclose a non-refundable 
deposit of £10. 
 
Signature  ____________________________________   Date _________________ 


